
P.A.C. Meeting Minutes 

May 7th 2015 

Meeting called to order at 7:05 pm  

April 2015 Minutes approved by Steve Carins and Michelle Jager 

Reports: 

• Treasurer reports :$250 out to dry grad event , $25 for gaming license, $350 to 
buy Freezer 

• Hot Lunch : freezie day is tomorrow $1 each 2-3pm until sold out, pre-order of 
hot lunch closes tomorrow May 8th. 

• Principal's Report : Mr. Brennan 
-Running club was a great success, Katzie student ran over 1000 km  and 20% of 
that was completed by our kindergarteners.  
-Katzie received a $15,000 technology grant which will go to towards 30 laptops 
with a cart,  20 iPads and a projection system.  
- Track and field practices have started and are weather dependant, there will 
be a mini meet this coming weekend, we are asking for more volunteer parent 
drivers. 
-The Official School Opening ceremony has been delay until early fall due to 
complications related to the welcome posts etc. the name of the performance 
will be called “Katzie: The Drum Beat of the Community"  
-May 25th/26th is Multicultural day , the grade 7's will be doing a Drum and 
dance and the grade 4's will also be presenting. 
-Katzie's Administration will be adding staffing (teachers) which depends on 
contracts between Teachers and Governments and by the process of seniority 
and contract. 
- Mr Brennan asked the Pac to support the grade 7 recognition trip, unanimous 
support by the attendees of the meeting to support. 

New Business 

• Elections for the Executive positions will be held at the next PAC Meeting (June 
9th 2015) 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:27 pm 

Next PAC Meeting Tuesday June 9th 2015


